Info

From: OSCAR President oscar.org.au>

Sent: Sunday, 27 March 2022 10:28 AM

To: Greq Smith; Kathryn Hyman; Treasurer; markevans@oscar.org.au

Subject: Fwd: RE: Nomination to Legacy CRG

Subject: RE: Nomination to Legacy CRG

Date:25-03-2022 17:29

Dear Melva.

My sincere thanks for your recent Expression of Interest (EOI) to join the Sunshine Coast Legacy Plan Community Reference Group.

Such is the excitement surrounding the 2032 Olympic and Paralympic Games, Council was overwhelmed with both the number and quality of EOI's received for these community positions.

I regret to advise you have not been selected to join the Community Reference Group.

It is Council's intent to develop a detailed communications and engagement strategy, and future opportunities may be available to participate in our region's 2032 Games journey.

Again, we thank you for your interest in this important community initiative.

Regards

Greg

Greg Laverty | Group Executive

Economic and Community Development

Sunshine Coast Council